
 

 

 

 

CITY OF MARATHON PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

The Florida Keys Aqueduct Authority (FKAA) 

transmission leak has been repaired and The City of 

Marathon’s beaches and parks remain open despite low 

water pressure and boil water notice. Residents and 

visitors are advised to “use at own risk.” Water pressure 

is expected to return gradually throughout the day. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


